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29th April 2019 

 

 

Dear Candidate, 

 

Thank you for your interest in becoming a Director of West Lothian Leisure, a charity that 
delivers culture and leisure activities in partnership with West Lothian Council, NHS Lothian 
and others to improve people’s health and wellbeing.  
 
Please follow this link to find out more about the role, information about the charity, its 
purposes and priorities and how you might be able to contribute to its strategic direction.  
 
We are seeking to recruit to a vacancy on the Board to compliment the current skills and 
expertise available, to provide a broad and balanced Board that represents the West Lothian 
community. We are particularly looking for strategic management skills and experience of 
managing change. We are also keen to hear from users of our services, arts and culture, sport 
and leisure and health improvement to expand our skill set.  
 
It is an interesting and important time to be a Director of West Lothian Leisure as we respond 
to reducing public funding by restructuring the charity.  
 
As a volunteer I am sure you would find your role as a Trustee Director a rewarding experience 
and it not to be too time consuming. Please follow the link for Guidance for Charity Trustees 
and contact our Chief Executive Robin Strang (rstrang@westlothianleisure.com) or I 
(chair@westlothianleisure.com) if more information would be helpful. 
 
I look forward to receiving your application. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dr Cindy Brook 
Chair of West Lothian Leisure 
 

 

http://www.westlothianleisure.co/
mailto:rstrang@westlothianleisure.com
mailto:chair@westlothianleisure.com

